  Southwark Governors’ Association 
All governors are welcome. All schools are encouraged to send at least one representative. 
Thursday 25 March 2021 at 18:00      Online                 
	18:00
	Welcome from Martin Deutz, Chair                                                        

	
	

	
	Message from Kevin Morris, Assistant Director for Schools and Learning


	18:15  
	PART I – Annual General Meeting
Nominations for the Management Committee – 3 vacancies
Election of Chair

Election of Vice Chair/s

Appointment of representatives:   Schools Forum – 1 position (VA primary)


	18:25  
	Myles Bremner, Transformation of the school meals service in Southwark 

	
	

	18:35
	Marsha Douglas and Jesvir Dhillon, Southwark Educational Psychology Team
Impact of Covid on child development, mental health and wellbeing.

	
	

	19:00   
	Cath Connolly, Psychotherapist – Emerging problems affecting children and young people’s mental health during Covid pandemic.

	
	

	19:20
	Southwark Family Early Help – Shane Steere-Jones, Kelly Wilson
The scale of the problem in Southwark - Attendance, exclusions and referrals


	19:35
	Panel - Q & A



	19:55
	AOB

	
	

	20:00   
	Close



	
	Date of next meeting:

Thursday 24 June 2021

	
	


